
 

 Lakes Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday, April 2, 2025 – 4:30 pm 

Cravath Lakefront Room 
312 W. Whitewater Street 

Whitewater, WI 53190 
Hybrid Meeting 

1. Call to Order and Roll Call 
Present: Carol McCormick, Gayle Stettler, Elvira Kau, Geoff Hale, Kurt Zipp and Ginny 
Coburn 
Staff: Michelle Dujardin 
Guests: Don Huntington 
 

2. Approval of Agenda 
Carol McCormick moved to approve agenda seconded by Elvira Kau: Ayes: Carol McCormick, 
Kurt Zipp, Gayle Stettler, Geoff Hale, Elvira Kau, Kurt Zipp and Ginny Coburn . Absent: None 
 

3. Consent Agenda  
Carol McCormick moved to approve consent agenda seconded by Ginny Coburn: Ayes: Carol 
McCormick, Kurt Zipp, Gayle Stettler, Geoff Hale, Elvira Kau, Kurt Zipp and Ginny Coburn . 
Absent: None 
 

4. Hearing of Citizen Comments 

No Citizens Comments 

5. Considerations/Discussions/Reports 
a. Discussion and possible action on lakes education session presentations and May 6th 

city council presentation. 

Board Discussion and suggestions to place in the presentation 

 Emphasize the lakes are the most valuable asset we have 
 The budget is not set right away by passing the resolution 
 Show positive examples with lakes around us 
 Muskrats are beneficial to cattail removal 
 Emphasize creation of a lakes district would help the city budget 



b. Discussion and possible action on Aquatic Plant Management Plan for Cravath and 
Trippe Lakes. 

Board discussion of plan with direction for staff to present to park and recreation board for 
review 

c. Discussion and possible action on Capital Improvement Items  
 
Board discussion and capital improvement wish list: 
o New ADA pier for Trippe Lake and Cravath Lake 
o In water fountain at Cravath Lake 
o New park kiosks for Cravath and Trippe Lake 
o Fish stocking 

o                       Cattail removal 
 

6. Future Agenda Items  
a. Community Programs 
b. Geese Concerns 

 
7. Adjournment 

c. Motioned by Hale to adjourn, seconded by McCormick. Unanimous voice vote. 
Adjournment at 6:00 pm.  

 Respectfully Submitted, 

Michelle Dujardin 


